
A Stroll Down Memory Lane: The Senior Graduation Walk

On May 29th, Hidden Valley High School’s Class of 2025 took part in one of our most meaningful and heartfelt 
traditions—the Senior Graduation Walk. Dressed in their caps and gowns, our seniors boarded buses and 
returned to the roots of their educational journey by visiting each of the schools that helped shape them along 
the way: Fruitdale Elementary, Madrona Elementary, Lincoln Savage Middle School, Williams Elementary, and 
Applegate School.

As they walked the familiar halls of their former schools, students were welcomed by cheering elementary and 
middle schoolers, high-fives, and signs of congratulations. Some even reunited with former teachers and staff 
who were instrumental in their early growth. Laughter, hugs, and even a few tears marked these powerful 
moments of reflection and gratitude.

This walk is more than just a tradition—it’s a full-circle moment. It connects the past with the future and allows 
our seniors to serve as role models, reminding our younger students what’s possible 
through perseverance and hard work. It’s a day filled with inspiration and pride, and for 
our graduates, it’s a beautiful reminder of how far they’ve come.

Spirit Champions Again! The Junior Class Wins It All

For the third year in a row, the Class of 2026 has proven themselves to be the undisputed champions of 
school spirit! Our juniors have taken home the coveted Class Olympics trophy and earned top honors in 
Hidden Valley High School’s year-long school spirit competition.

After a year of competitions, rallies, themed days, and unmatched enthusiasm, the Class of 2026 narrowly 
edged out a fiercely determined senior class in an epic showdown at the 2025 Class Olympics. With 
athleticism, teamwork, and an abundance of Mustang pride, the juniors rose to the occasion and left their 
mark on HVHS history.

To celebrate their victory, the junior class will embark on a reward trip to Rogue Discovery Park on June 5th. 
Nestled along the Rogue River, the park is an adventure-lover’s dream, featuring rope courses, zip lines, axe 
throwing, floating docks, paddle boarding, and more. It’s a destination built for exploration, connection, and 
unforgettable experiences—exactly what our spirited juniors deserve!

We are so proud of their energy, sportsmanship, and dedication to making school spirit a core part of the 
HVHS experience. Go Mustangs!

https://www.youtube.com/live/l9F3pbBRlDM

Watch Graduation on our live link listed below:

https://email-link.parentsquare.com/ls/click?upn=u001.w-2Fv-2FxuFWAzcH-2BzcLTPJcq73EZyIFddoCLXKpJYLBsJr-2BXD2IyNRXpD09hcKzjd00u5bb_gfPvqRwRVzSilYUdMGDwG11IbSwhNqNWMDuNckOn06t-2B9349-2FErQL-2BttwR8s0-2F-2BvXFEi3GJpZodwtio7LzBC7p0-2FHYmGvIRLen4gEFhQ9Zk8e4yseeys67EO9eJXP6UmXz4exftHQD-2BM6XQSOXV-2BkcascC0X1raSKWP33bUsfPWP4al567z9f0GG4GiZAmYOsxHtPnHC-2Fv5M2GVf8MH98YNarsWFxtkWCMeB0Qd4uP40tpwojg4DuNJGvinykIroxqpI3lkOH-2FkJtKxJ52AYq2wUlRF1VlUy1ZgVrkU5bXs-3D


Ready, Set, Return: Tips for a Safe and Successful New School Year

As we gear up for summer, it’s never too early to start thinking ahead. For students returning to Hidden Valley High 
School next fall, here are a few top tips to help ensure a strong, safe, and successful start to the 2025–2026 school year:

 Rest is Best
Summer is a time to recharge. Make sleep a priority. A well-rested student is more focused, more positive, and more 
prepared to tackle the year ahead.

 Stay Active and Engaged
Fun doesn’t have to stop when learning pauses. Try reading a good book, exploring the outdoors, volunteering, or getting 
involved in summer programs. Keep your brain and body moving.

 Reconnect With Your Why
Why do you come to school each day? Whether it's friends, sports, future goals, or a favorite subject—keep your “why” in 
sight as motivation for the year ahead.

 Mark Your Calendar
Have your school supplies ready, check the school website for orientation and first-day updates, and don’t wait until the 
last minute to prepare.

 Start Fresh, Stay Safe
Show respect for others, follow school guidelines, and be part of a safe and supportive learning environment. Your 
attitude sets the tone—not just for you, but for your classmates too.

The new school year is a chance to be your best self. Let's come back strong and ready to GO BE GREAT!

Thank You for a Remarkable 2024–2025 School Year

As we close the book on another incredible year at Hidden Valley High School, we want to extend our deepest gratitude 
to every member of the Mustang family—students, families, teachers, staff, and our entire school community.

This year was full of challenges and triumphs, late nights and early mornings, laughs and learning. Together, we 
celebrated academic milestones, unforgettable performances, nail-biting athletic competitions, artistic expression, and 
spirited community events. We watched students grow into leaders, problem-solvers, teammates, and compassionate 
citizens. We celebrated achievements large and small and leaned on one another through difficult moments.

From the first bell in September to the final cheers of graduation season, your hard work, support, and resilience made 
this year a success. To our teachers and staff: thank you for showing up with heart and high expectations every day. To 
our families: thank you for your trust and partnership. And to our students: thank you for your passion, your energy, and 
your courage to grow.

We are proud of what we’ve accomplished, and even more excited for what lies ahead. As always, our mission remains 
clear: to ensure high levels of learning for ALL students. And every single one of you has played a part in bringing 
that mission to life.

Enjoy your summer. Rest, recharge, and reflect. And when the next chapter 
begins, we’ll be here—ready to GO BE GREAT all over again.

With Mustang PWR,

Damian Crowson
Principal, Hidden Valley High School


